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November 
Twenty-sixth 

1919. '

W. F. Tye Bsq 
Linton Apartments,
731 Sherbrooke St. West, 
Montreal.

C.B• 9 O 8

Dear Mr. Tye:-
Many thanks for your letter of

Bovember 26th.
Your lecture will take place in the 

large Lecture Hall of the Chemical and lining 
Building. McGill University at 5 p.m. on Tuesday 
December 2nd.

Thanking you most sincerely for 
your kindness in undertaking to give this opening 
address of the McGill Canadian Club,

Yours very sincerely,

fda/mc. acting Principal.
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